
Hi, 
 
I am not sure if this is an issue but to me personally as we have had no pay increases occurred during 
the last 3 years this has impacted heavily on my Superannuation contributions being at the same pay 
level we are now behind by 7.5% pay increases. That is if we were to get a 2.5% increase for each 
year. This will affect my pension in the long term. 
 
At the agency level, we are being push to our limit by management, but they are constantly saying 
do more with less. That is all right for them to say but the work is not decreasing it is increasing all 
the time. This is now starting to affect my staff health as we are constantly asked to take on more 
work and no extra resources. 
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